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The RITAAA Executive Board would like to thank its members for all its dedication to
athletics in the state of Rhode Island. Through your effort, student-athletes are able to
attain higher goals and enrich their lives through sport.

We would also like to make you aw of our efforts to find better avenues to
communicate with you. Our duty is to} ;;’ ent you and your needs to the best of our
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The following important inform tlon, ch has ¢ome ou of discussions from our recent
meeting, is to help keep you aware of cﬁ@ent issues or concerns in Rhode Island athletics.

1. There is a mandatory jpre-winter sports m}eting for Athletic Directors’ scheduled
for November 7, 20124 8am. (Location is TBD). A general meeting of the RIIAAA
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On Decembel 12 thére’is a Tifle iry workshop at the Donovan
Dining Cente RI Cc : 5 fro :
Theresa Moore the | / RlE"member schools are

6. RIIAAA Award Nomination form will go out to member schools the week of
November 5 thru November 9, 2012.

7. December 14 thru December 19, 2012 is the NIAAA/NFHS Conference in San
Antonio, TX. Go to www.NIAAA.org to find conference information.

Any questions or concerns, please contact Beth Penkala at:
bethpenkalaS5@gmail.com




